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We strongly support the applicant's proposed changes. The addition of a garage and guest parking space is especially 
beneficial to surrounding neighbors in that it allows for fewer cars to congest our limited street parking along 8th 
Street. The plan looks like a great improvement to their existing space and will certainly allow the applicant better 
quality of life with optimized living space and more sunlight, considering the adjacent homes are already multi-
level and appear to shield a lot of their natural sunlight. The plan is sensible and appropriate for the lot. 


